
Jazz Band Booster Club Minutes 2/16/09 
 
In attendance:  Marla Welsh, Deborah Hiltzik, John 
McCallum, Karen McCauley, Lisa Chattler, Feng Jiang, 
Melanie Blumenthal 
 
The majority agreed that there should be a change 
in the formula for distribution of Class Notes 
profits based on the number of tickets sold. A 
committee will be appointed to work out the details 
of this proposal. 
 
Given the difficult economic times, each family 
will get $100 off the cost of Reno. The majority 
approved this reduction. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Melanie Blumenthal, 
secretary 


